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23rd May 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Children in Class 3 will be taking part in Forest Schools next half term. 
 
This will take place on Wednesday afternoons, within the school grounds, from 7th 
June until 19th July 2023 Inc.   
 
Weather can be changeable and we will be outside for some of the afternoon.   
 
Children can come to school in their Forest School kit, on a Wednesday, with a change 
of footwear, warm outer clothing and/or sun hat and sun cream. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr M Sylvester 
Class Teacher 
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